
MEMORY VERSE FROM SUNDAY

READINGS FOR THE WEEK

SUNDAY
MONDAY
TUESDAY
WEDNESDAY
THURSDAY
FRIDAY
SATURDAY

1 Thes. 5:9-18
1 Thes. 1:1-10
1 Thes. 2:1-8
1 Thes. 2:9-20
1 Thes. 3:1-12
1 Thes. 4:1-18
1 Thes. 5:1-8, 16-28

Pray without ceasing
Salutations

Paul’s ministry in Thessalonica
Paul’s relationship with them

Timothy’s report
A life pleasing to God

Being ready

THINKING ABOUT TODAY’S LESSON:

I have set life and death, blessing and curse before you. Now choose life -
so that you and your descendants will live - by loving the LORD your
God. (Deuteronomy 30:19b-20a)

NEXT WEEK:

CALENDAR OF EVENTS FOR JULY 27 - AUGUST 3

 SUNDAY, JULY 27

9:30 a.m. Worship Service
10:45 a.m. Kid’s Sunday school

MONDAY, JULY 28

No Bible Study

Wednesday July 30

No Prayer Group

SATURDAY, AUGUST 2

11:00 a.m. Young Lions Roar
12:00 p.m. Community meal

SUNDAY, AUGUST 3

10:30 a.m. Community Celebration
at Schwiebert Park

CLERGY, STAFF, AND LAY LEADERSHIP

Pastor: Rev. Robb McCoy, mccoy@tworiversumc.org
Office Manager: Brianna Pollock, office@tworiversumc.org
Director of Music: Jonathan Hansen
Volunteer Financial Secretary: Charlotte Peterson
Custodian: Brianna Pollock
Camp Milan Caretaker: Kent Hessman
Accompanist: Russell Rursch
Lay Leader: Susan Lorenzen
Staff/Parish Relations Chair: Candy Canik
Ministers: All of us

Two Rivers United Methodist Church
1820 5th Avenue, Rock Island, IL 61201

Phone: 309-788-9384 // Email: office@tworiversumc.org // Website: TwoRiversUMC.org
Office Hours: Monday - Thursday, from 8:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m.

Also follow on Facebook.com/RITwoRivers and Instagram.com/RITwoRivers
Two Rivers Church is a member of the Reconciling Ministries Network.

To learn more about this, go to rmnetwork.org

Community Celebration at Schwiebert Park at 10:30 a.m. Bring a chair
and food to share.

Rev. Becky shared different prayer techniques. Is there one that feels
most comfortable? Is there something that you would like to try? How
can different types of prayer strengthen your spiritual life?
Paul’s letter to the Thessalonians is one of the most pleasant, friendly,
and least controversial letters we have in the Bible. How does it feel as
you read the words of encouragement and relationship?

NEXT SERIES:

The next series will be called “Faith for the Skeptic” and is based on the
book “Finding God in the Waves,” by Mike McHargue.


